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July 3, 1995 W W

Dear Henry:

Thank you for your gift of On the Trail of Heart
Attacks in Seven Countries.

More than that, thank you very much for the
gracious inscription you gave me.

This past weekend I picked up the book meaning
only to look at the forward and the first chapter --
before I knew it, I was halfway through the book and
late for an appointment.

It is a remarkable saga. The book is very well
written -- making this great medical adventure both
understandable and exciting to the layperson. Bravo!

Iﬁlook forward to reading the second half of the
book and then, undoubtedly, re-reading several parts
of it.

It is thrilling to know that this great
undertaking in understanding and preventing coronary
disease was started and carried forward here.

It has also brought me great satisfaction to
have the privilege of your friendship over so many
years, Henry, and to feel through our association
some sort of closeness to one of the great
achievements in medical research.




